Dear BTC Members,

As per the Provincial Government, Burnaby Tennis Club is classified as an indoor recreational
facility and therefore, all adults ages 20 years and older will be required to show proof of
vaccination prior to entering the indoor courts or clubhouse (youth ages 19 and under are not
required to show proof of vaccination.) This includes guests, public users, parents of youth or
any other adults wishing to enter our facilities.

The easiest way to show proof is using the BC Vaccine Card. If you haven’t done so already,
you can get your card today by visiting https://www2.gov.bc.ca/vaccinecard.html

Starting September 13, you must have at least one dose of a COVID-19 vaccine. By October
24, you must be fully vaccinated. Unfortunately, if you are not able to provide proof of
vaccination, you will not be able to use BTC's facilities. Until the order is lifted, we will miss you
and hope to welcome you back soon!

Upon arrival at BTC, please have your vaccine card ready. The front desk staff will look at your
vaccine card and also check your government issued picture ID. Your vaccine status will be
recorded into your online profile.

To give everyone time to get their BC Vaccine Card, up to and including September 26, you can
show other forms of proof of vaccination:

o Wallet-sized immunization record card (given out at vaccine clinics)
e Printed immunization record from Health Gateway
e Immunization record from your pharmacy (AstraZeneca/Sll COVISHIELD)
o National Defence Canada COVID-19 vaccine record or card
e Provincial Immunization Registry record (used by Interior Health and others)
o ImmunizeBC record (used by First Nations Health Authority and others)
¢ Health authority immunization records:
o Fraser Health, Vancouver Coastal Health, Northern Health

Any members who do not provide proof of vaccination will not have access to the court
bookings or facilities from September 13 onward until proof of vaccination is presented to the
front desk staff. Visit us during office hours prior to September 13 to provide your proof of
vaccination so that you can continue to book the indoor courts from this date onward.

Our office is now open limited hours: Thursday September 9 10:00am- 3:00pm, Friday
September 10 3:00pm — 8:00pm and will be open 8:00am — 11:00pm 7 days a week there after.

Thank you,

Eliza Haight
Club Manager
Burnaby Tennis Club
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